







Mellers Primary School

Head Teacher: Amanda Dawson
Norton Street, Radford, Nottingham NG7 3HJ
Telephone: School: (0115) 915 1796
E-mail:headteacher@mellers.nottingham.sch.uk

Website: mellersprimary.co.uk

NEWSLETTER 3 Spring Term '19

Thursday 24th January 2019

A Polite Reminder - No Dogs on Site



As you know we don't allow dogs on site here at Mellers, even if they're small enough to carry! I'm sure you'll appreciate that many people are afraid of dogs; as much as the owner trusts their pet, dogs can be unpredictable especially in a crowds of noisy children, so it is for these reasons that we have to enforce this rule, thank you.

Events for Parents

Did you know that we hold weekly tea or coffee afternoons every Thursday in the community room at school; all parents are welcome to drop in for refreshments and a chat between 2-3pm. We look forward to seeing you there!

Zumba classes are every Tuesday at 9.15-10.30am, in the key stage 2 hall, this costs £2 per session and is a fun and healthy way to keep fit.

If you are interested in attending a parent and toddler group on a Tuesday morning between 9-10.00am please see Miss Cannop or call her on the school number above. Please support these events we would love to see you here!

Safe Parking Outside School

Once again we are seeing inconsiderate, dangerous and illegal parking outside school on a daily basis. Please do not park on the zigzag lines, instead park safely away from school at John Carroll leisure centre and walk the short distance into school. We really need your cooperation to prevent a nasty accident from happening, thank you.

Have a lovely weekend!

Amanda Dawson, Headteacher

Word and Grammar of the Week

We thought we would share our word and grammar of the week with you, so that you can further help your children with their English skills:

> How's your mum? ✓ not How's you're mum? ×

Word of the Week mutability

Spare Uniform Giveaway!

On Friday afternoon after school we will be displaying all our spare uniform in the key stage 1 hall, it's available for parents to take away for free! It'll be first come first served so please come to the hall just before or after you've collected your children to see if you can grab a freebie!

Indoor Slippers or Shoes

Please make sure that your children have a pair of indoor shoes or slippers to change into whilst in school. It really does help to keep the school clean and tidy for us all, thank you.

For your information here's our indoor shoe policy: http://sitefiles.net/mell/resources 20190123051544 80 ixzp51q2gay.pdf

Attendance and Punctuality Award for F1 and F2

Our attendance and punctuality challenge for our youngest children in F1 and F2 is now underway until Friday 15th February. For those children who are in school and are on time every day their names will be entered into a prize draw for the chance of winning a new bike!





